
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports \2007\march\an70-2007.doc  

9 LEISURE AND COMMUNITIES DEPARTMENT - HERITAGE SECTION - REVIEW OF POST 
(AN70-2007) 

 
The Director of Leisure and Communities and the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) have 
undertaken a review of the organisation structure, the requirements of the service and the 
responsibilities of posts within the Heritage Section of the Leisure and Communities Department, and 
the Committee is requested to approve the following recommendations: 
 
i) the deletion of a part-time (18.5 hours) post of Heritage Officer (Mills Observatory) graded 

AP3/5 (£18,840-£26,502) 
 
ii) the establishment of a full-time post of Heritage Officer (Mills Observatory) graded AP3/5 

(£18,840-£26,502) 
 
The financial implications of these changes will amount to £11,401 in a full financial year and can be 
met from the Leisure and Communities Department's Revenue Budget. 
 


